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Route 46 eastbound ramp to Drake Lane to be closed and 

detoured next week in Roxbury, Morris County 
Detour to remain in place for approximately one week 

 
(Trenton) – The Route 46 eastbound ramp to Drake Lane is scheduled to be closed and 

detoured next week in Roxbury, Morris County.  

 

Beginning at 9 a.m. Monday, September 9, until 9 a.m., Friday, September 13, the Route 

46 eastbound ramp to Drake Lane is scheduled to be closed for gas main installation. 

Motorists are advised to follow the signed detour. For more information on the project, 

please contact New Jersey Natural Gas. 

 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for 

construction updates and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on X 

(Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT and our Facebook page. 
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